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February 8, 2021 

 

 

To: Deb Anderson, Plympton Halifax Express 

From:   Terri Renaud, Secretary, Conservation Commission 

 

 

Please place the following ad in the Plympton Halifax Express on Friday, February 12, 2021.  If 

you have any questions, please feel free to call me.  Thank you. 

 

 

 Town of Halifax 

 Conservation Commission 

 

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing conducted by the Halifax Conservation Commission 

under the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40 (Wetlands Protection Act) and Chapter 

164 of The Town of Halifax (Halifax Wetland Protection Bylaw) on Tuesday, February 23, 2021, 

at 7:00 p.m., in Board of Selectman’s Meeting Room, First floor of the Halifax Town Hall, to 

consider Notice of Intent submitted by Joseph Webby, Webby Engineering, 180 County Rd. 

Plympton, MA on behalf of Kevin Perkins of Hanson, MA  to demolish the existing building and 

construct a new Single Family Dwelling with associated septic system, utilities, driveway and site 

grading all within 100 feet of  Bordering Vegetated Wetlands (West) Monponsett Pond.  To be 

located at 31 Ocean Ave St., Halifax, MA. Owners of property are Ronald & Jeanne Poirier of 

East Bridgewater, MA 02333.    Shown on Assessors Map 19 lots 65A and 78. 

 

Copies of the filing may be reviewed at the Conservation Commission’s office at the Halifax 

Town Hall; (781) 293-6557. 

 

  Halifax Conservation Commission 

  

 

 

 

 


